
Public Rights of Way Report March/April 2023 

KI103 

This path was walked twice, once by Jim at the end of March in very wet weather and once by Sarah 

and Rhiannon during a dry spell in April. The path is not signposted from the cycle track.  A map is 

needed to find it and is difficult to find.  Initial access is through a gate and an untarmacked track 

which is poorly maintained with a large puddle at its start (even in dry weather).    The path runs 

parallel to the farmer's field and then curves up to the right affording views of Waunarlwydd and 

across to Mumbles.         

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Action:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Explore ways in which a signage can be provided for this  path (and others under our  brief which are 

unsigned)  and easy to read maps of our PRoWs can be provided and publicized. 

Rhiannon Barrar 20th April 2023 


